
     

 

VS Bulletin: For customers impacted by Caribbean 

Hurricane Beryl effective 01 July 2024 

Due to Hurricane Beryl, we are offering customers travelling to, through 

or from Barbados, Grenada, Saint Vincent and Montego Bay between 

01 July and 03 July 2024, flexibility to rebook their flight onto a different 

date up until 17 July 2024. 
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